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Comments: Public Lands belong to ALL of us!  They are there for PUBLIC use - NOT the profit of greedy

ranchers or corporations.  Native Wildlife and Native Plants BELONG there - cattle and sheep do NOT!

Overgrazing by sheep and cattle destroy rangeland, they foul water supplies and cause erosion.  Stop allowing

the profit of a few off the resources of the many!

Point Reyes is a particular sore point - with Tule Elk dying off from starvation and thirst while fenced off from their

OWN range for the benefit of ranchers.  SHAME!

If ranchers can't feed their own herds without spoiling Public Lands, it is time for them to cut back the size of their

herds.  Kick them out and allow NATIVE species to survive!

 


